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It is so important that the moratorium on factory farms is continued. The unnecessary 

suffering is beyond atrocious! Humanity will rue the day they assisted our fellow 

creatures to be treated like a piece of garbage… the animals are treated violently , 

sexually even, not mention the beatings! One of the worst is gestation cages… the 

mother pugs can’t even turn around, for up to 3 years of keeping her pregnant and 

producing profit for the mega-farms. It’s repugnant! Please protect them! 


